
9-14-2017 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN: 

I AM WRITING THIS LETTER TO INFORM MY EMPLOYER HARVEY DISTRICT 152 

THAT I WILL BE RETIRING AT THE END OF THIS SCHOOL YEAR 2017-18. 

MY END DATE WILL BE JUNE 30,2018. 

IT HAS BEEN A PLEASURE WORKING IN THE DISTRICT. I THANK EACH AND EVERY 
ONE OF YOU HELPED ME ALONG MY WAY. 

SINCERELY, 

ADOLFO SALAS 
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